F. No. 1901F/19/2010-MPR
Governmernt of India
Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers
Department of Fertilizers

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated the 10t September 2014
To,

All SSP Industries

Subject:-  Analysis of rock phosphates imported from Egypt before
manufacturing of SSP as per FCO standard and claiming
subsidy under NBS Policy.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to this Department letter No.19011/10/2013-
MPR dated 14th November 2013 on the subject mentioned above and
extending the continued analysis of Egyptian rock phosphate imported by
SSP units by PDIL/FEDO before use in production of SSP for another six
months upto March 2014. Taking into account the present quality of
Egyptian rock phosphate being imported to India for production of SSP, it
has been decided to have the mandatory analysis of all consignments of
Egyptian rock phosphate imported to India from two months prior to issue
of this letter till further orders.

2 Accordingly, all the SSP units under the NBS Scheme are advised to
make a reference to PDIL/FEDO for carrying out analysis of each
consignment of Egyptian rock phosphate imported prior to two months
from date of this letter under intimation to this Department.

2 The cost of analysis will continue to be borne by the SSP units.

Yours faithfully,
W-

(P.B. Sahu)
Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tele-Fax: 2338 7492

Copy for information to:

Director (FA), Department of Fertilizers, Udyog Bhawan, New Delhi
DDG, PDIL, NOIDA.

MD, FEDO, Cochin.

Director General, Fertiliser Association of India, 10, Shaheed Jit
Singh Marg, New Delhi.
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